
       ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday 18th December 2020 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

What a busy week we have had at St Uny CE Academy! 

FOSUA Update 

We raised £91.09 from the Father Christmas 

letters and want to thank all the children who 

took part and all the parents who donated. 

However, the biggest thank you goes to Kirsty 

Arthur for her support and hard work  

throughout the project! You're a superstar 

Kirsty! The link for donating is still live if anyone 

still wants to make a contribution [  https://tinyurl.com/y2pybgr6 ]. We also 

raised around £285 from the Christmas Cards designs project! The FOSUA 

thanks you for ALL your support this term and hopes you have a very  

lovely Christmas break. 

  

Virtual Christingle 

A huge thank you to 

Reverend Etienne and 

the church community 

for organising and  

leading our virtual 

Christingle service on Thursday. It was wonderful to be able 

to interact with the church from the safety of our classrooms and the children really enjoyed taking part in the 

celebration. A huge thank you to Tesco who donated the oranges for the service.  

 

End of Term Message  

As we reach the end of 2020, I want to take the opportunity to thank each and 

every one of you for your continued support of the school this year – and what 

a year it has been!  Thank you to the staff who have ensured the school has  

operated safely.  The children have been looked after and have continued to  

enjoy their learning.   A final well done to all of our wonderful pupils who have 

faced uncertainty this year and adapted so well to the ‘new’ way of coming to 

school.  I wish you all a safe and wonderful Christmas break.  

  

For all of the latest news and updates, please check out the St Uny CE Academy Facebook page: https://

www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/ 

Mr Hoskins  

Head of School 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 2020-21 

 

Monday 21st Dec—Fri 1st Jan 2021 

Christmas holidays 

Monday 4th January 2021 

Inset day 

Friday 8th January 2021 

Non-uniform day for MacMillan  

Cancer Support 

Friday 12th February 2021 

Inset day 

Mon 15th Feb—Fri 19th Feb 2021 

Half term 

Fri 2nd April—Fri 16th April 2021 

Easter Holidays 

Friday 30th April 2021 

Inset day 

Monday 3rd May 2021 

Bank Holiday 

Friday 28th May 2021 

Inset day 

Mon 31st May—Fri 4th June 2021 

Half term 

Monday 7th June 2021 

Inset day 

Friday 23rd July 2021 

Break up for the summer 

 

 

This week’s  

winning  

House is... 

https://tinyurl.com/y2pybgr6
https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/
https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/


THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 

Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from 

each class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values 

(friendship, forgiveness or trust) or this half term’s learning power 

‘managing distractions’. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 ‘Respect’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Respect’ in Collective Worship and each 

week in classes.  

COVID-19 REPORTING OVER CHRISTMAS  

Important guidance for parents/carers relating to reporting positive cases over the 

Christmas holidays: 

 

*For the first 6 days after the end of school, if a pupil or staff member tests positive for 

coronavirus (COVID-19), having developed symptoms within 48 hours of being in 

school, please use the Aspire reporting form at www.aspireacademytrust.org/

coronavirus as the school is asked to assist in identifying close contacts and advising 

self-isolation, as the individual may have been infectious whilst in school. 

 

*Where a pupil (or staff member) tests  

positive for coronavirus (COVID-19), having 

developed symptoms more than 48 hours 

since being in school, the school should NOT 

be contacted (until the first day of the new 

term). Parents and carers should instead follow contact tracing  

instructions provided by NHS Test and Trace. 

 

*School staff are NOT asked to remain on-call or conduct any contact 

tracing more than 6 days after the final day of teaching. 

 

Stay safe and well everyone and have a wonderful Christmas! 

Tehidy 99.1% 

Kynance 96.7% 

Poldark 98.8% 

Zennor 94.3% 

Godrevy 95.8% 

Mousehole 94.2% 

Wheal Dream 99.1% 

Morvah 98.1% 

Whole School 97% 

Attendance—our target for 

overall attendance is 96% 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REMINDERS CHECKLIST 

REMINDER DATE 

Inset day  

 

Monday 4th  

January 

Children back in 

school 

Tuesday 5th  

January 

Non-uniform day for 

MacMillan Cancer 

Support 

Friday 8th  

January  

Admission Arrangements 2021/22 
 

The oversubscription criteria for 2021/22 for religious reasons has been amended to take into account 

church attendance during Covid-19 and will only apply for the period when church or alternative  

premises have been available for public worship.    

 
Admission Arrangements 2022/23 

 

In accordance with the School Admissions Regulations 2012 and the School Admissions Code 2014, the 

Directors of Aspire Academy Trust (AAT) are consulting on their proposed admission arrangements for 

the 2022/23 school year with regard to the removal of the oversubscription criteria for the 2022/23  

academic year - Religious reasons for St Uny CE Academy. 

 

For more information, please see the following link: School Admissions - The Aspire Academy Trust 

http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/coronavirus
http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/coronavirus
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.aspireacademytrust.org%2F925%2Fschool-admissions&data=04%7C01%7CEmma.Olney%40stuny.org.uk%7C09ca4d934c1048fd214d08d8a02b58bb%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C637435455320348772%7

